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28th April 2025 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the summer term.  The children have settled in well with lots of wonderful stories of their 
holiday experiences.  Please continue to read with your children regularly and discuss with them what 
they have been learning at school.  Your input is invaluable to their learning.  

Below are some of the things we are learning this half -term in English & Maths as well as the 

homework expectations for this term: 

English Maths 

Grammar, spelling and punctuation   

• Adjectives  

• Complex sentences  

• Noun phrases  

• Prepositions  

 

Speaking & Listening 

• Use developing vocabulary to clearly 

structure my descriptions  

Genre of writing to be covered within topic 

• Fictional stories 

• Recounts - Diaries 

• Historical Narrative  

• Non-Chronological Reports  

 

Spelling  

• Y3 words and spelling rules 

We will also be continuing to have Book Talk 
sessions. 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
Fractions  
We will be exploring and working with 

fractions. We will begin the chapter by 

counting in tenths and then understanding 

fractions as division. We will move on to 

finding fractions of whole numbers as part of 

a set and looking at sharing and more than 1.  

We will explore equivalent fractions and look 

at simplifying fractions before comparing 

fractions with different denominators. We will 

be adding and subtracting fractions.  

 

Angles 

We will be exploring angles using 

mathematical vocabulary and investigation. 

We begin by making and finding angles in 

shapes, then learn how to name certain 

angles, specifically right angles, acute angles 

and obtuse angles. We compare angles to one 

another and then describe turns using both 

angles and fractions. 

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 
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Pupils should be reading for 10 minutes every 

night. Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every 

Monday for the week ahead. 

Planners are checked every Monday morning, and 

must be signed.  Your child will be given a new 

reading book every week.  

 

Leon and the Place Between by Graham 

Baker-Smith 

 

SWOP – by Lucy Noguera  

 

 

 

Our topic this half term is How Has Entertainment Changed Over Time? 
 

In history, we will be learning about the changes in entertainment over the last 100 years , why cinema 

was so important and the significant events in history that impacted the way people consumed media. 

Our RE topic this half-term is:  What is the best way for a Sanatani to lead a good life?  This topic 

considers that all actions have consequences and how we can all lead a better life.  

Our science topic is Movement & Nutrition – we will be identifying and describing the nutrients that 
our bodies need as well as different skeletal structures within the animal kingdom.  

In art we will be looking at sculpture.  This will coincide with our visit to Orleans Gallery Twickenham 
for our ‘Drawing with Wire’ workshop on 6th May.  

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs Cotter  

Blue Class Teacher 

 

 


